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December 16, 2021 

 

Dear Salem School Families, 

We are sending this communication out of an abundance of caution and to keep families 
informed of several rumors on social media threatening violence in public schools on 
December 17, 2021.  

Please know that Salem School is not under any immediate threat and that the Connecticut 
Intelligence Center (CTIC) has communicated to the State Department of Education that they 
have not yet identified any credible threats to schools within the State of Connecticut.  

Due to the dynamics caused by the social media posts, Salem School will have additional law 
enforcement presence in and around our campus throughout the school day tomorrow, Friday,  
December 17, 2021. Please be reassured that we will remain in close contact with our Resident 
State Trooper and Troop K of the Connecticut State Police. 

We recognize that this is an anxiety provoking situation for students, staff, and families. Please 
do not hesitate to reach out to our school staff or law enforcement with any questions or 
concerns.  

Sincerely, 

Brian Hendrickson 

Superintendent, Salem School District 
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